
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
5th January 2024 

Our Learning 
Happy New Year! 

This week, we  began our new topic: Exploration, 
Environments & Empires. This half term, we will focus 
on exploring space and our solar system before look-
ing at our planet and the impact us humans have 
had on it’s environment.  

In maths, we enjoyed warming our brains back up 
by practising our timetables on Timetable Rockstars. 
Please encourage your child to practise these as 
much as possible at home.   

In English, we created our own planets and wrote 
non-chronological reports about them.  

This term in PSHRE, we will be looking at Dreams 
and Goals. Here we will focus on the values of hope 
and trust.  

Next week, we will continue our Science topic focus-
ing on Space. In particular, we will look at astrono-
mers and discuss white-washing this area of history 
and science.   

In maths, we will start our new top of multiplica-
tion, where we will be exploring new strategies to 
multiply 4 digits by 1 digit and 2 digits by 2 digits.  

In English, we will  begin to watch One Small Step– 
a story about a girl called Luna– and will eventually 
retell this narrative in our own words. 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Back in school: Thursday 4th Jan 2024 

James Carter Poetry Day: Friday 12th Jan 

James Carter Performance: Friday 12th Jan, 2-
3pm 

James Carter Book Sale: Friday 12th Jan, 3:30-
4pm in the hall 

Science Museum Trip: Wednesday 13th March 

We became solar system experts in English this 
week after completing research about our plane-

tary system.  

 

 

 

 

    Child of the Week 

                                                 5Dawe:  tbc next week  5Maple: tbc next week  5Ofili: tbc next week   

Word of the Week: i 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


